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Colgate Division Grievance No. D.Gr/C 12-69-2
Communication Technicians Working on Saturdays

MR. D. N. STRUNK, Chairman
Colgate Division
Joint Grievance Committee

The above-subject grievance has been discussed by the
Review Committee and is being returned to the Division Joint
Grievance Committee for settlement based on the attached revision
to Mr. V. J. Thompson1s letter of January 11, 1968. The revision
states that when a holiday falls on a Saturday no Communication
Technicians will be scheduled to work.

It will be in order for you to note in the minutes of
your next Division Joint Grievance Committee meeting that this
case is considered closed.

L. V. BROWN, Chairman
Review Committee

PNLong:RS
Attach.

cc: GNRadford
IWBonbright
JAFairchild
HJStefanetti
GNScourkes

......JJWilder, IBEW
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MESSRS. f,.j • L. MtJRRAY J. H. BLACK
G. N. RADFORD R. K. MILLER
C. R. MA..'tTIN E. E. FOLEY
W. D. LAUGHLIN E. B. LANGLEY, JR.
W. D. SKINl~ER V. H. LIND
V. C. NOVARINO H. M. McKINLEY
J. G. FOSTER. M. J. STONE

In our letter of April 2, 1969, we set forth five items
that concerned scheduling Communication Technicians for Saturday
work. Since then, the Wire Chief's office has been relocated and
work scheduled on a seven-day basis. As a result of thiS,
Communication Technicians working a Tuesday-Saturday workweek
will no longer be scheduled to work on holidays that fallon
Saturday and Item 4 of our letter and the final paragraph will
no longer be applicable.

cc: CEGinochio
HPBraun
JGSmith
RLBrinton
CRMachen
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HWSwanson
Div. Elect. Supts.
Div. Personnel Mgrs.


